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This guidance is a revised version of the existing guidance, 'Promoting the Health of Looked After Children', which was published by the Department of Health in 2002.  The revised guidance will be statutory on PCTs and on Strategic Health Authorities as well as local authorities.
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	1
	Executive Summary

	1.1
	Existing guidance, "Promoting the health of looked after children" was published by the Department of Health in 2002 and is statutory on local authorities.  A joint commitment to revise the guidance and make it statutory on health bodies as well as on local authorities was made by the Department of Health and the then Department for Education and Skills in the "Care Matters" White Paper.  This revised guidance will be issued under Section 10 of the Children Act 2004.  This means that local authorities, Primary Care Trusts and Strategic Health Authorities in England must have regard to it when exercising their functions under that section.

The purpose of this document is to give guidance to those bodies on the exercise of their functions in relation to co-operation to promote the well-being of children and young people and the making of arrangements to safeguard and promote the welfare of children.  The aim is to improve health outcomes for looked after children and young people.

	2
	Background and Context

	2.1
	This document concerns the delivery of services from Primary Care Trusts, Strategic Health Authorities and local authorities to promote the health of looked after children and young people. It is written in the context of a holistic model of health which takes account of wider determinants of health and wellbeing,  It is therefore relevant to all Children's Trust partners.

	3
	The Proposals

	3.1
	This guidance updates and supersedes the existing 2002 guidance.  The content is broadly similar, however we are consulting on a number of issues on which we have received differing views from stakeholders.  The specific consultation questions reflect these issues and gives an opportunity for stakeholders to inform the extent to which the published statutory guidance is different from the existing guidance.

	4
	How To Respond

	4.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

by email to: Consultationlachealth@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk 

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Sarah Lewis, DCSF, 1st Floor, Sanctuary Buildings, Great Smith Street, London, SW1P 3BT

	5
	Additional Copies

	5.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations

	6
	Plans for making results public

	6.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website in September 2009.


